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In maths this week the children were recapping how to measure angles with a protractor. Some 
even managed to draw angles accurately! 

This term in English, we have a new book called “Freedom on the Menu”. The children wrote a 
story extract based on a key event from the book (the Greensboro Sit Ins). They wrote the scene 
again but from a different viewpoint. They had some fantastic ideas and portrayed the feelings 
of others well.  

In Science, Mrs Brooks kindly demonstrated the digestive system for everyone! The children 
were mostly excited, but some did get a bit grossed out! The children have then produced a 
cartoon strip of the process using scientific terms. 

Our DT product was a success! We made just over £90 from our Fair-Trade sale. Working in 
small groups the children researched charities they would like to donate their fundraising to. 
They wanted to help make life fairer for children in other countries (inspired by our class book). 
After voting, they have decided to donate to Street Child and Wateraid. 

Home Learning: 

Weekly: Mathletics – Set weekly (Friday – Friday), TTRS and 5 times a week reading (signed at 
home please). 

Please make sure your child is completing all tasks set – there is a small number of children who 
are not doing their Maths tasks each week. 

Key Dates: 

Christmas Carol concert year 5/6 in Wickwar Church: 

Monday 16th  December 6pm- 7pm, Tuesday 17th  December 2pm-3pm. 

Please can children arrive at the church for changing into costumes from 5.45pm. 

Year 5/6 Christmas party in Friday 20th December (pm). Please send your children with an 
individual party plate to eat in the afternoon (remember it is not lunch so just a few treats on a 
plate or in a box are fine!). 


